
Correspondence received since December 2023 council meeting: 

• LALC eNews 

• LCC Town and Parish Council Newsletter 

• Details of the Greater Lincolnshire proposed devolution consultation 

• Slides/recording from the Police & Crime Commissioner parish engagement event 

• Thank you from a resident who attended the Festive Tea 

• Neighbourhood Watch Newsletter 

• Complaint about builder’s vehicles on the High Street 

• Complaint about parking issues on the High Street  

• Report of a possible abandoned vehicle in the village 

• LCC Highways News 

• NKDC precept submission details and timeline 

• Internal auditor’s intermediate audit report 

• Christmas Card from NKDC Chairman 

• Report of a ‘near miss’ with a dog off the lead and a child on Station Road 

• Report of a tree branch obstructing a footpath (BOAT – byway open to all traffic) 

near the school 

• Complaint from a resident experiencing ongoing sewage problems 

• Correspondence from a resident in relation to a fence down adjacent to the bowling 

green 

 

Meetings held since the December 2023 council meeting: 

• 13/12/23 – Various councillors helped out at the Festive Tea event 

• 14/12/23 – Clerk/RFO met with our internal auditor 

 

Recommendation: 

Council to note the correspondence and meetings. 


